
 

 

Boy Scout Troop 187 winter weather policy is the following. 

If Lehighton school district is closed or gets out early on a Thursday for winter 

weather we will NOT have meeting that night. If inclement weather starts after 

school is over the Adult leaders will come up with a decision about the meeting 

.Please do not try and call or text any adult we will contact everyone once we 

make a decision. We will post on our Facebook page, Troop website, email and a 

group text.   

 

If there is inclement weather on an event .we will make a decision and contact 

everyone as quickly as possible. Has much as we enjoy having meetings and going 

on events we want to make sure everyone is going to be safe. 

 

 

 

 


